Florida Department of Health Call Center
24 hours a day, 7 days a week

g : Call (866) 779-6121 or email questions to
HEALTH COVID-19@flhealth.qov.

Pinellas County

Masks Available from the Florida Department of Health

The Florida Department of Health (FDOH) has received 15 million reusable cloth masks to
aid in decreasing the spread of COVID-19. These masks are for distribution in your community
or other communities in the state of Florida.

You may request as many as your agency can distribute. We encourage you to share this
information with other organizations in your community as well as the concentric circle in which
you move.

This opportunity is available to any and all residents of Florida. Please share this information to
as many agencies, churches, religious groups, fraternal and social clubs and other
organizations as possible.

If you or any of your partners would like access to these materials, please submit your request
to Samantha Cooksey (Samantha.cooksey@flhealth.gov) via email; and be sure to copy
Walter Niles (walter.niles@flhealth.gov) and Jana Shamburger
(jana.shamburger@flhealth.gov) on your request. This will allow the office to monitor
referrals.

Please note, all requests must include the following information in order to be
processed: ’

Name of Organization

Person to Address Shipment to
Mailing Address for delivery
Quantity Needed



